
Natalie Hill 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Timothy Anson 
Monday, August 20, 2018 3:07 PM 
Natalie Hill 
Alan Averette 
DRC Meeting 

To whom it may concern I will not be attending tomorrow's meeting (DRC) as I am Partaking in a Technical Recue Class. 
We have no fire concerns for the items listed. 
Thank you 

Tim Anson 
Lt. Fire Inspector 
Key West Fire Department 
1600 North Roosevelt Blvd. 
Key West, FL 33040 
305-809-3935 
Serving the Southernmost City 
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